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Mission Statement: The AUBA will promote spiritual leadership and fellowship while providing ministry support to  

      its member churches.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

AUBA 167th Annual Sessions 
August 14-16, 2020 has been CANCELLED 

 
 
May 6, 2020 
 

 

Dear Members, Adherents and Community, 

 

On behalf of the AUBA Executive, I write to inform you of the cancellation of our 167th 

Annual Sessions. Each year we look forward to our Annual Sessions, which is a 

cornerstone of our African United Baptist family.  

As you know these are unprecedented times.  Given the current situation of the Covid 

pandemic, we need to prioritize the health and safety of attendees and respect the 

health restrictions from our governments. For those reasons the AUBA Executive, has 

made the difficult decision to cancel our annual sessions which was scheduled to take 

place August 14 -16, 2020 at Saint Thomas Baptist Church.   

Although we cannot be together in person this coming August, God continues to bless 

us with creative ways to worship.  I am pleased to inform you that the Planning 

Committee is hard at work planning another special virtual service for August 16, 2020.    

In addition, with this year being an election year, the AUBA Executive has also 

approved the extension of Officers for this term until 2021. A new slate of Officers will 

be presented at our 168th Annual Session which is scheduled to be held at Saint 

Thomas Baptist Church in August 2021.  

 

May God bless and keep you safe,  

 

Vivian Dixon, 
AUBA Clerk 
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